
                      

RECEPTION  CLASS  NEWSLETTER-Monday 22nd January 2024 

This week the children will be learning about materials. They will be predicting 

and deciding upon suitable materials for a warm and waterproof winter coat. 

The children will also be testing ice around school to look at the effects of 

temperature, before recording their results and concluding. The children will be 

deepening their understanding of the composition of 6, representing in 

different ways. In literacy, the children will be having repeated reads of ‘Room 

on the Broom’ and finishing off their rhyming broom activity before taking part 

in drama linked to ‘The Smartest Giant in Town.’ The children will also be 

creating sculptures using different malleable materials and in P.E, they will be 

developing their ball skills. As usual, the children will be setting and solving their 

own child-initiated problems in the Early Years setting, playing and interacting 

within the provision.  

 

Parent/Carer Drop in session-Friday 26th January at 3.40pm after school in 

Reception classroom 

 

Names in uniform and P.E kit 

Please make sure that your child’s name is in all items of clothing and P.E kit. 

Thank you. 

 

Water bottles 

Please make sure that your child has a fresh bottle of water in school each day. 

Thank you. 

 

Thursday morning Home Learning Drop off tray 

Please place your child’s home learning book in the tray ready for marking. The 

tray will be placed near Reception classes entrance. Thank you. 

 

**Please hand in wow moments or home learning photographs to any member 

of the EYFS team. Thank you. We really value your contribution to your 

child’s learning journal**  

 

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions, please do 

not hesitate to come to speak with myself or any member of the EYFS 

team.    Mrs Hartley (Reception Class Teacher and EYFS Co-ordinator) 


